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 leo COMMNT2015/6736/P 22/06/2016  21:43:54 It is an absolute disgrace that after SIX months the Council have still not approved this application !

The adjoining property received an approval on appeal for the identical extention and works. They are 

obviously annoyed about this and trying to be awkward.

If the parking wardens and planning officers would swap jobs, we might get planning approvals within 

10 minutes and paring tickets after 6 months and Camden would a much happier place.
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